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22nd November 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Before the start of each new half term, we send out a curriculum overview to enable you to know in advance 

what your child will be learning during that period. In addition, our parent and carer- teacher consultation 

meetings will take place on 30.11.2021 and 01.12.2021 where we will talk about your child’s transition into 

their new year group and progress to date, along with a termly progress report. As you know, we always have 

an open door policy, and so if you have any questions or would like any further information, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

Our staff team work incredibly hard to support our children’s education, and we would really be grateful if you 

could complete a short survey on how well you feel we are doing. This only takes a few minutes and is a 

great way to show your support for our school. To date only 20/218 parents have completed this Parentview 

survey and we would really value this opportunity to capture everyone’s views. If you are happy to support, 

please can you complete this survey by Monday 29th November 2021–-Click here 

All best wishes, 

Dr Deborah Craddock 

 

 

Dr D Craddock 

Head Teacher   
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